
THIS IS THE LOGO FOR 
NATIONAL AUSTISM

April is National Autism Month

We pray for all who are vulnerable and find 
ordinary everyday occurrences hard to 
cope with.

PRAYING FOR OUR SCHOOLS…
Give our children peace of mind that they 
will have chance to meet their friends 
again, even if they are not going to see 
them in the same school as they left on 
Friday.

ST MARY’S SCHOOL 
Pray for moderation amongst the parents 
as some keep their children away from 
school.

Pray for the teachers having to adapt with 
children attending irregularly.

Pray for the new Headteacher Mrs Osborne 
as she deals with the ever-changing 
situation in her first term as Head of the 
school.

Next  
Prayer Breakfast  

Saturday 18th April
Led by Yvonne Neville-Rolfe

Prayer Breakfast is 
every 3rd Saturday of each month

Contact: Peggy Sear
p.sear1925@gmail.com

Julian Meeting 
Meetings in Ruth’s home have been 

suspended until further notice.
BUT

For the time we would normally meet, 
please join us in praying in your own 

home.
11.00 am Wednesday 25 March

11.00 am Wednesday 8 April
11.00 am Wednesday 22 April

Contact: Ruth Treves-Brown
3 Sherwood Mews 

863268  or  07752193389

                                          

Prayer  
Breakfast 

2020 

“Be anxious for nothing, 
but in everything by prayer 

and supplication with  
thanksgiving let your requests be 

made known to God” 
Phiiippians 4:6 [NRSV]

mailto:p.sear1925@gmail.com


Father God, we pray for…

HOLY TRINITY, POTTEN END 
Please pray for all in Potten End especially 
for those who are self-isolating. We give 
thanks for the community coming together 
in finding creative ways to keep in contact 
with those most vulnerable and lonely. We 
ask for your prayers on our church as we 
have to rethink how we ‘do’ worship, 
prayer and praise. Let us holdfast and stay 
united as the one body of Christ. Amen.

BBC

“Please pray for all who are affected by 
Coronavirus. Pray for our churches, that 
we will find other ways for outreach and 
serving others as we meet together less 
socially. Help us to be more aware of each 
other’s needs and be Christlike in our 
actions.”

KINGS ROAD CHURCH

Pray for protection for our frontline medics 
and their families at this time and that as a 
church we may be able to discern what is 
best and may be pure and blameless for 
the day of Christ, filled with the fruit of 
righteousness that comes through Jesus.

ST JOHN’S, BOURNE END

Give thanks for the sense of community at 
our Lent lunches and pray that we will find 
ways to continue to love one another 
whilst we are unable to meet.

ALL SAINTS’

Please pray for volunteers who will be able 
to fill some key roles within the church.

ST MARY’S

Pray for those who are self-isolating and 
missing the company of their friends.
Pray for the clergy and churchwardens in 
this busy time leading up to Easter and the 
Annual Church Meeting.
Pray that our church building, that it will 
be used for prayer as it is being kept open 
for the whole community.

ST PETERS’

"We pray for leaders in our schools, 
Churches and local authorities having to 
make difficult decisions and for our 
Pastoral Care Team and all who are 
offering support and services to our 
community at this uncertain time."

HOSPICE OF ST FRANCIS

Please Pray that the hospice continues to 
be a place of peace and tranquillity and 
that we would continue to be sustained, 
guided and motivated by love.

GIDEONS

Give praise that we have just delivered 100 
Bibles to The Mount Prison
Pray for each Bible that it will be a rich 
blessing to the recipient and 
that our Lord will touch the hearts of the 
reader to know and accept God’s unfailing 
love.

SUNNYSIDE 

Give thanks for The Bible Course and the 
ways in which it has helped people engage 
with the Bible better and pray that we will 
find ways to continue to grow closer as 
the family of God whilst we are unable to 
meet. 

THE WAY INN

Please pray for all businesses in 
Berkhamsted High Street at this uncertain 
time.
Pray for the financial implications for each 
business.
Pray for generosity of Spirit and patience 
of Staff and customers.
Give thanks that Jesus is part of our lives 
and we are able to pass His gift on to 
everyone.


